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VIA E-MAIL 
 
Aaron Hoogenboom 
Kalamazoo County HCS Laboratory 
311 East Alcott Street 
Kalamazoo, MI 49001       Laboratory No: 0008 
 
 
Dear Aaron Hoogenboom: 
 
SUBJECT:  Laboratory Certification Extension  
 
In accordance with Gov. Gretchen Whitmer and the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services' recommendations designed to help prevent the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 
(COVID-19), the original inspection date of many laboratories was postponed.  The re-
scheduling of these inspections has delayed the original timeframe for your laboratory’s 
inspection.  The state is taking proactive steps to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 in Michigan.  
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in reducing the risk coronavirus to Michigan 
residents.  For current and up-to-date information regarding the Coronavirus visit 
Michigan.gov/Coronavirus or CDC.gov/Coronavirus.   
 
The expiration date for the certification issued to the Kalamazoo County HCS Laboratory 
on May 12, 2021, has been extended to allow for the completion of the re-certification process.  
Our certification for the examination of drinking water is contingent on your continued 
compliance with state and federal regulations.  Additionally, your certification is contingent on 
the submission of acceptable proficiency test sample results from a state-approved supplier on 
a running 12-month basis.   
 
This administrative extension to your current certification expires on April 1, 2024.  
The certification period will be extended to cover the next 3-year certification period when your 
laboratory has successfully completed the re-certification process. 
 
If you have questions regarding this information, please contact me by phone at 517-930-7040 
or by email at lundyg@michigan.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
 Gregg A. Lundy 
      Laboratory Certification Officer 
      Laboratory Services Section 
      Remediation and Redevelopment Division                                                               
GL/ls 


